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Unit Commanders are reminded that employees should be asked to stay at home if they 
are feeling ill, for the health and safety of the employee and your fellow employees. 
CDC guidelines show that symptoms for COVID-19 mirror those of influenza, with fever, 
coughing, and shortness of breath. You should err on the side of caution and stay at 
home until you are free of fever and any other symptoms for at least 24 hours, without 
the use of fever-reducing or other symptom-altering medicines (e.g. cough 
suppressants).  
 
County employees who return from travel anywhere that is designated as an area of 
high risk in the world, are subject to the directives established by the federal 
government. Current directives include requesting travelers to ‘socially distance’ 
themselves by staying away from public spaces for up to 14 days from the last exposure 
or, in some instances, instigating formal quarantines. 
 
Please ensure all personnel within your chain of command have been notified. 
  
Thank you for your assistance helping to limit the possibility of transmitting COVID-19 to 
other employees and the public.  
 


